MINUTES OF THE BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION OFFICERS MEETING

HELD AT 4:30 p.m. 29 NOVEMBER 1969 IN THE HOME OF DELLA BELNAP

ATTENDEES: H. Austin Belnap, Gordon L. Belnap, Richard D. Belnap,

Evelyn Galloway, Della A. Belnap and Wendell Belnap

OPENING PRAYER: H. Austin Belnap

Della presented to the group a copy of the Family Organization finances through November 1969. A discussion was held on the CRIER and back-due payments. Wendell Belnap was asked to supply Gordon Belnap with a list of those persons who had made payment on the CRIER in 1968 but have not made payment in 1969. The contents of the next CRIER was discussed, with the format being:

The Coat of Arms Stories about the Coat of Arms Pedigree Charts New family group sheets

Richard Belnap was asked to supply a note for the CRIER on temple work, etc.

A report on the genealogical research being done was given by Della for Frank Smith (England) and Richard Belnap for Jimmy Parker (America). A motion was moved on and seconded to send \$200 to Frank Smith for further research. Jimmy Parker does not currently require any money.

The reunion location was discussed, with an Idaho location given preference. Evelyn Galloway was asked to contact Idaho relatives for potential locations.

The next officers meeting was set for 4:00 p.m., 10 January 1970, at Della Belnap's home.

CLOSING PRAYER: Gordon L. Belnap

ADJOURNMENT: 6:40 p.m.

MINUTES OF THE BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION
OFFICERS MEETING
HELD AT 4:30 p.m. 17 JANUARY 1970 IN THE HOME OF DELLA BELNAP

ATTENDEES: Gordon L. Belnap, Richard D. Belnap, Evelyn Galloway and Della A. Belnap

A discussion was held on the proposed location of the family reunion. It was proposed by formal motion (forwarded by Richard Belnap and seconded by Della Belnap) that the reunion be held at Hooper, 27 June 1970, and that a trend be established to hold two reunions in Utah locations (with the proposed one being the second time in the Utah series) and then one in an Idaho location.

Gordon Belnap asked Richard Belnap to write to Dr. W. Dean Belnap in London and ask him to help get information on the various parts of the Family coat-of-arms for the current issue of the Family CRIER.

Violet Duncan has been asked to serve as Secretary for the Family Organization. The next officers' meeting was set for 6:30 p.m., 4 March 1970, at Gordon Belnap's home.

ADJOURNMENT: 5:45 p.m.

Minutes recorded by Richard D. Belnap